
 

School Uniform Policy 
Our School Uniform 
In order to instil high standards of behaviour and good attitudes to learning, the Board of 
Governors has adopted the following School Uniform Policy. All items can be easily 
purchased from any high street store, except for the School Tie, PE Bag and Bookbag, which 
are purchased direct from the school. 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
The School Uniform 
 
Dark Charcoal Grey Trousers / Shorts / Skirt / Pinafore. 
 
Sensible black shoes (not canvas). Sensible black boots may be worn in winter. 
 
Dark grey or black socks, red or grey tights. 
 
Red V-necked jumper / cardigan (not a fleece, sweatshirt or hoodie). 
 
White shirt with a collar for a tie - to be worn tucked in to the trousers / shorts / skirt. 
 
School Tie – with logo. Most children will need one tie plus a spare. 
 
Between Easter and October half-term, pupils may wear a red gingham summer dress with 
white socks.  All-in-one playsuits are not appropriate for some younger children as they find 
it difficult to undress independently when using the toilet. 
 
Hair bands and clips should be of sensible size and reflect the school colours of red / grey / 
black / white. Large bows etc. are not appropriate. 
 
P.E. Kit  
 
Commercially available Team Kits (Football Team shirts and shorts etc.) are not allowed. 
 
Children wear Black shorts and a Red T-shirt, plus 
 
Joggers and a sweatshirt (Black or Dark Charcoal Grey) or a tracksuit (Black or Dark Charcoal 
Grey) with trainers for outdoor P.E. 
 

 



 

Black plimsolls – these are worn for P.E. indoors. They are not essential, but most children 
prefer to wear them rather than have bare feet. 
 
Long hair must be tied back. Children are required to wear a swimming hat when they have 
their swimming lessons. Goggles are not generally allowed without written consent. No 
jewellery of any sort is allowed in the pool. 
 
“Every day” jewellery is to be limited to one pair of earlobe studs - these must be 
removed by the child during P.E. Make up, including nail varnish is not allowed. 
 
 
All children will require a Bookbag, a School Tie and a P.E. Bag – these must be purchased 
from the school office. 
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